
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 
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Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Nikolai for being considerate and kind to friends.  

Chestnut class: India for her amazing enquiry questions in guided reading.   

Oak class: Ashtyn for his excellent participation in Science and History. 

Hazel class: James for going above and beyond to be kind to his classmates. 

 

Sports award winner: Sebastian for his excellent determination in dodgeball club. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Mia for sharing her stickers and being kind to younger children. 

 

Reading award winners for the week- for reading 5 times at home for the last week of term:  

Chestnut class: Teddy, Brogan, Finley, George and Sophie. 

Oak class: Sebastian, Bobby, Eli and Jack. 

Hazel class: Mariette, Lily, Kayden, Shay and Kit.  

 

It is never too late to start reading 5 times a week, there are lots of rewards for all the hard work. Please just 

sign in your child’s reading record when they read at home so we know to praise them. 

 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Debating at Farlingaye- working with the IP12 group to enrich the experiences for our children 

This week Year 6 had a thoroughly brilliant time debating with the other IP12 groups that we work with at 

Farlingaye. The hot topic was ‘Should violent video games be banned?’ They were excellently behaved and had 

some really developed arguments, well done year 6 you were a credit to the school! For further information 

about our work within the IP12 group please follow this link 

https://bawdsey.ovw10.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=IP12+Partnership&pid=130&action=saved  

Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing 

Next Friday 2nd February it is Hazel class’ (yrs 5 and 6) sharing assembly and book sharing session afterwards. 

It starts at 2.30pm in the hall, we hope you can come and find out about everything Hazel class have been 

learning about.  

Worship theme 

The worship theme is perseverance, the children are learning all about what this means and how this can help us 

in life.  

Extra opportunities coming up… 

Please see below for some of the extra opportunities we have got coming up for the children, they are in red on 

the diary dates. These opportunities are planned in to widen the children’s understanding of the world, also so 

they can understand they are equal to others, which is one of our vision drivers for the school.  

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

Friday 2nd February, 2:30 pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing session.  

5th-9th February: Children’s mental health week.  
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5th-9th February: Bookable phone call slots for parents and carers with teachers. Willow and Oak class Tuesday 

6th 1-3 pm, Chestnut and Hazel class Thursday 8th 1-3 pm.  

6th February: Safer internet day. 

Friday 9th February, 2.30 pm: Willow class sharing assembly and book sharing session. 

14th February, all day: Years 3-6 Bury St. Edmunds cathedral visit.  

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February: Half term week. 

Tuesday 27th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings. 

Wednesday 28th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings.  

Monday 4th March: All day. Year 3-6 photography project with Sadie Windscheffel-Clarke, funded by AONB. 

Thursday 7th March, all day: World book day, dressing up as a book character.  

Friday 8th March, 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing session.  

Friday 15th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing session. 

Wednesday 27th March last day of Spring term.  

18th June: James Campbell author visit and book sale after school.  

 

 
  
 


